City of Racine Residents

NOTICE

CHRISTMAS TREE COLLECTION

Christmas Tree Collection will start Monday, January 6, 2025, and continue through Friday,
January 17, 2025. Christmas trees should be placed on the curb line only on your regular solid
waste collection day. Residents whose collection is in the alley, must place trees curbside in front
of their residence.

DO NOT place trees in the alleys, in bags, or boxes for collection. Christmas trees need to be
free of any decorations and lights.

Artificial Christmas trees, wreathes and other decorative greenery will be picked up alongside
your solid waste collection cart and will not be collected in the designated Christmas tree truck.

There will be no extended collection of Christmas trees. Any trees that need to be disposed of
after January 17, 2025, can be taken to the Pearl St. facility free of charge.

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Customer Service at 262-636-9171.

Atencidn — para tener este material traducido a espanol, llame por favor 262-636-9171




